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DAC6 – Directive of the Council of EU on mandatory disclosure and 

exchange of information on cross-border arrangements.  

 

Updated XML Schema from 5th August 2021 

 

The Tax Department informs that from August 5, 2021, the new XML Schema 

enters into force, which should be used by Intermediaries and Taxpayers to 

submit the information for the purposes of the DAC6 Directive. 

 

The new XML Schema should be used from August 5, 2021, so that the XML files 

submitted to the electronic service DAC6 of the Government Gateway Portal 

(Ariadni) are acceptable. 

  

In this regard, all the relevant updated files bearing the title "from 05 August 2021" 

have been posted on the website of the Tax Department. These files can be found 

at the link: 

https://www.mof.gov.cy/mof/tax/taxdep.nsf/submitdac6_gr/submitdac6_gr

?opendocument 

[Home / Automatic Information Exchange / DAC6 / Data Submission] 
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